
Josephine Kennedy -,,,, , 

From: Linda Walshe [linda.walshe79@yahoo.com] 

Sent: 21 April 2009 14:37 

To: Licensing Staff 

Subject: 

Importance: High 

Attachments: dump.doc 

New submission entered for Reg no: WO248-01. (Reference Number: W0248-01- 
09042 1 023647) 

Title: Miss 

First Name: Linda 
SurName: Walshe 

Organisation 
Name: 

Address Line road 
1: 

Address Line Ballyhaise 
2: 

Address Line Cavan 
3: 

County: Cavan 

Post Code: 

Phone Number: 0877730887 

Email: linda.walshe79@yahoo.com 
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~ Cavan rd, 
~ Ballyhaise, 
Cavan. 
2 1/04/09 

Re: Application by Oxygen Environmental Ltd, for a licence to operate an 
integrated Waste Management Facility at Lismagratty and Corranure 
Townlands, Cavan, Co. Cavan. Your ref: W0248/01 

Dear sirlmadam, 

I refer to the above application and ask that it be denied on the bases that the current 
waste management facility is already causing major problems for the area and for the 
people. This dump has to be a serious health hazard as the toxic, chemical-like smell 
seeps from it everyday and blows at least 3 miles with the wind. 

I live approximately 3 miles from the site and am embarrassed by the toxic smell that 
can be smelt in our garden, caused solely by this dumping ground. I would be afraid 
to let children play while breathing in such toxic air. 
This site is too close to a highly populated area and should under no circumstances be 
allowed to expand; this site should be closed down instead. It is too close to houses, 
schools and to Cavan town. It is a disgrace that this is allowed to continue at all. 
There have been concerns about the increased risk of cancer and other diseases in the 
area and I really feel that making it larger could cause these problem to be more 
widespread. This dumping site is a massive worry to the local people and something 
needs to be done about it. 

Please consider these submissions with a view to what you would do if this was 
proposed in your back garden. 

Regards, 
Linda Walshe 
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